
Danville Girls Soccer Boosters
4/16/2009 Meeting Minutes

At 7:05 PM the 4/16/2009 meeting of the Danville Girls Soccer Boosters was called to
order by Jim Kishbaugh.

Jim welcomed those in attendance and moved to the Treasurer’s Report.

The Treasurer’s Report was presented and submitted by Mike Carr.

We moved on to the parent volunteer list. Below is a list of the volunteer positions and
those who have volunteered.

Concessions: Rhonda Brouse

Away Game Snacks: Autum Brouse – sign up sheet
Mike Carr – place orders @ Subway

Pasta Dinners:
 Freshman
 Sophomore – Mrs. Unger
 Junior
 Sr. @ Unida – Linda Paugh
 Reserve Cafeteria – Deann Kinsey

Senior Night Coordinator:

Banquet Coordinator: Beth Carr, Cindy Pervola, Deann Kinsey

Game Photography: - Mike Carr to ask Pete Karros
- Jim Kishbaugh to ask Mack Moser re: video

Stadium Game Announcer: Dave Pervola

Warm Up Shirt / Bag Coordinator:

Meet with Athletic Director: Jim Kishbaugh, Mike Carr

Raffle Coordinator: Mike Carr will speak to Ed Krajewski regarding this.

Ball Girl Coordinator:
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New Business
 Web Site

 Joe Shipe is paying the fee for the website and it was the feeling
of the group that the Boosters should pay the fee. More information will
be gathered before a motion is presented for a vote.

 Uniforms
 Linda Paugh and Judy Shipe will investigate if there are enough.

 PIAA Forms
 Complete this summer.
 Need communication from coaches on this.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jim Kishbaugh, President
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